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I wish to object to the NT government's Territory Coordinator bill.
This bill would give extraordinary power to an unelected individual to veto scrutiny  of 
new developments such as the cotton industry and new mining and housing projects.
There is already a huge amount of native forest clearing in the NT which is rubber
stamped by the Pastoral Land Board.
The world has only one chance of combating climate change and that is to protect
native forest and biodiversity.
Along side this we have to actually regenerate native forests, not continue to destroy
them.
The more I read about, and the more Podcasts I listen to about the loss of habitat and
biodiversity the more I realise that it is critical to protect trees.
 Please dismiss the Territory Government's plan to appoint a Territory Coordinator
and please get us back to a democratic government.
Yours sincerely,
Daniel Campbell




